
MCTRA

Thank you to  our  new
members!  We
appreciate your
support.

To f ind membership form
and more information
about  MCTRA,  please
visit  our  website.

Welcome to the MCTRA newsletter! 
This is where you will find updates on what is

happening within our county on our equestrian trails.

Muskegon County Trail Riders Association

muskegoncountytra i lr i dersassoc iat i on . com



HAPPY FALL EVERYONE!

MCTRA had a WONDERFUL working session last weekend. We discussed how to
better engage people, what all needs to be done yet within Resource Recovery and
trail expansion along with ideas for next years events. We ALWAYS welcome
feedback, so please, don’t be shy!

Board of education members for Oakridge school got back to us with the MOU
(memorandum of understanding) they are asking for regarding the Oakridge
expansion. MCTRA has reviewed the document and suggested a couple of changes.
We are SO pleased and hopeful!

The White rd. expansion is still in the works. Please refrain from riding on that
parcel until we officially announce its’ opening.

Dalton Equestrian park is mostly clear due to the help of our members in the area
and the work bee last month. This park is equestrian/hiking only and a GREAT
option to ride during the winter. No hunting allowed.

AS A REMINDER: The trails at the Hall rd. staging area are also snowmobile trails.
If there is more than 4 inches on the ground, it is CLOSED to equestrians. You may
also find the gate at the end of Hall rd, just before the staging area, is closed and
locked. At this time it is not, but if you find it is, please use the Maple Island
staging area and trails. Maple Island staging area and trails are OPEN DURING
WINTER. Please be mindful. 

The obstacle course is now closed. We will open this back up in the spring. 

MCTRA is working on getting some utility poles for camping. If you know of
anyone that has access to some, we would love for any leads.; ideally low-cost or
donated.

Our annual membership meeting is Feburary 2, 2025 from 12pm-2pm at the
Fruitport Eagles. Please come! ALL WELCOME!

Coming up...

SUNDAY DECEMBER 8- Winter Wonderland with MCTRA. Join us for
pictures with the Grinch, lantern-lit trail ride and a bonfire with hot
chocolate afterwards! Starts at 2pm. Cost: $10



Thank you SO much for your continued support of
Muskegon County Trail Riders Association. We are

GROWING, EXPANDING and DOING GREAT THINGS!

HAPPY TRAILS!


